
From: ellmurr ellmurr  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 12:58 PM
To: Karen Landry <klandry@orangeville.ca>
Subject: Fire Pit By-law burning extended hours

i was disheartened to learn that Council has decided to extend the burning hours from 12 pm
to 11 pm. for this summer.

This shows no consideration for the people struggling to recover from Covid-19, and there are
many. Lungs are the main concern as we all know.  It will create a health hazard. It is a
mistake. If anything, all fire pit burning should have been banned, not increased..

Personally speaking, my sister is one of those people affected by Covid-19. She is left with
terrible coughing fits and shortness of breath. She was looking forward, as we all are after
being shut inside by Lockdown orders, to sitting outside and breathing fresh air this summer.

i would urge Council to reconsider their decision. 

Ellan Storey

46 McCarthy Street

Orangeville, Ontario


